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Summer Day Program Starts May 26th!

Summer Day Program starts this Tuesday, May 26th. Registration is now open for

sites and Main Club, Edison, and Bret Harte. Financial aid is available. For more

details or to register please visit www.bgcburbank.org

 

Summer Program at the Elmwood
Achievement Center

The Summer Day Program will also be held at the Elmwood Achievement Center.

This program is open to Burbank Housing Corporation residents. For more details or

to register please visit www.bgcburbank.org

 

https://bgcburbank.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=2d0229080ed4f24d978faee0e&id=c5d2fac02c&e=55ff98a489
https://bgcburbank.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=2d0229080ed4f24d978faee0e&id=8d7b0e4775&e=55ff98a489


Youth of the Week Winners!

Each week the Boys & Girls Club staff vote on which Club member exemplifies the

club motto to “Respect yourself, respect the club, and respect others”. Each winner is

chosen based on their ability to follow rules, participate in daily activities, and

demonstrate leadership within their group. Congratulations to Tyler, Isabel, Mia, and

Anthony who are this month’s winners!!



Whole Foods Burbank and Talaria Giveback
 

Thank you to our friends at Whole Foods Burbank and Talaria Burbank who provided

lunch on Mondays and snacks over the last two weeks for our club members during

the Covid-19 crisis.

Talaria Burbank is a breathtakingly sleek and eco-stylish apartment community, filled

with inspiring living spaces, buzzing with the energy and excitement of the

neighborhood in which we call home. Talaria Burbank is happy to support the Boys &

Girls club Burbank during this challenging time.

Whole Foods Burbank sends a heartfelt Thank You to the staff of the Boys & Girls

Club of Burbank and Greater East Valley. Our continued dedication to the families of

our communities is appreciated.

It's Do or "Dye" With Pod 3

To celebrate the start of summer, members took part in the time-honored camp



To celebrate the start of summer, members took part in the time-honored camp

tradition of creating tie-dyed t-shirts. Pod 3 had a great afternoon expressing

themselves through colors and creating wearable art to kick off the summer fun with

Unit Director Mike G!

WE NEED YOUR SUPPORT

Thank you all so much for your support, we are extremely grateful for all of your

kind words and generosity during these very challenging times. As the school

year comes to an end and summer begins, we see more children coming to the

Club for childcare. We need your help now more than ever so we can keep our

doors open, our staff working and our programs running for those who need it

To donate now, please visit:

  https://bgcburbank.org/donation-page/

 

For more information on our Boys & Girls Club programs, please

CLICK HERE
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